
Wednesday 1st November 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

EYFS 2023-2024 ‘Stay and Play’ Sessions  

 

Now that the children have settled into school, we have arranged a variety of 

dates throughout the year where you could attend a ‘Stay and Play’ session. A 

parent or carer is invited to attend some one-hour sessions in our EYFS setting. 

You will be able to play with your child, meet other parents and children and ask 

the staff any questions. You will need to book onto a session by contacting our 

school office. There will be a limited number of places on each slot. These will be 

allocated on a first come, first serve basis. Please outline your preference of date 

as we want everyone to have equal opportunities.  

 

Monday 20th November 2023 2.00pm – 3.00pm 
Tuesday 23rd January 2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

Wednesday 14st February 2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

Thursday 21st March 2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm 
Friday 10th May 2024 2.00pm – 3.00pm 

Monday 10th June 2024  2.00pm – 3.00pm 
 

 

Please contact the school office to book onto your preferred additional ‘Stay and 

Play’ session. We look forward to hearing from you.  

 

Best wishes,  

Miss Parry (EYFS Coordinator)  

Mrs L Hackett (Headteacher)  


